

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region VII, Central Visayas



Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City



February 27, 2014

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 125, s. 2014

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE OF APPLICATION FOR THE UNITED WORLD COLLEGES (UWC) INTERNATIONAL BACCALAUREATE SCHOLARSHIP

TO: OIC, Assistant Superintendents

Education Supervisors/Coordinators

District Supervisors/OICs

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. Attached is an Unnumbered Regional Memorandum, dated February 25, 2014, which is self explanatory, for the guidance and information of all concerned.
- 2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

AROEN D. MONISIT, Ed. D.
Schools Division Superintendent

Website: www.depedcebuprovince.ph

E-mail Add: depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com



REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS

REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYON DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION REHIYON VII, GITNANG VISAYAS

REGION VII, CENTRAL VISAYAS Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City



MEMORANDUM

TO

Schools Division Superintendents

Officers-in-Charge of Regular and Interim divisions

SUBJECT

Extension of Deadline of Application for the United World

Colleges (UWC) International Baccalaureate Scholarship

DATE

February 25, 2014

Attached is an Unnumbered Memorandum from Undersecretary Mario A. Deriquito, re: Extension of Deadline of Application for the United World Colleges (UWC) International Baccalaureate Scholarship, which is self-explanatory.

For immediate dissemination.

CARMELITA T. DULANGO
Director III

Officer-in-Charge

CTD/VGG/rrc



REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYON

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

DepED Complex, Meralco Ave., Pasig City



RD2014-2858 19 - Feb

Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim Office of the Undersecretary Partnerships and External Linkages

Direct Line Fax (+632) 633-7207 (+632) 637-4211

Websile

http://www.deped.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Regional Directors

FROM:

MARIO A. DERIQUITO

Undersecretary, Partnerships and External Kinkages

SUBJECT:

Extension of Deadline of Application for the United World Colleges (UWC)

International Baccalaureate Scholarship

DATE:

February 18, 2014

This is to advise the regional and division offices that the deadline for submission of nominees for the United World Colleges (UWC) International Baccalaureate Scholarship was extended to March 1, 2014. This invitation is open for all DepED Division offices to nominate up to three (3) promising students to participate in the screening process of the UWC scholarship program.

You may refer to www.ph.uwc.org and the original memorandum sent last January 2, 2014 for the list of requirements and other information you may need. For clarifications, you may contact Mr. David Dionisio of UWC at selections.uwc.philippines.nc@gmail.com.

For immediate dissemination.

Thank you very much.